
 
 
 

 

21 January 2015 
  
                                         
Michelle Le CERTIFIED MAIL 
Water Quality Manager 7007 2560 0001 6522 5068 
850 Stillwater Road 
Sacramento, CA 95605 
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; LOW THREAT GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS ORDER R5-2013-0074, PG&E PIPELINE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
R-375, SUTTER COUNTY 
 
Thank you for submitting the Notice of Termination Form dated 9 January 2015 requesting 
termination of coverage under the Low Threat General Order R5-2013-0074 for the PG&E 
Pipeline Replacement Project R-375 (Project). 
 
On 15 July 2014, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board issued a Notice of 
Applicability for the Project, which was assigned Low Threat General Order 
R5-2013-0074-145 and WDID No. 5A51NP00019. Except for purposes of enforcement, 
coverage is hereby terminated as of 9 January 2015 through this letter and invoicing will be 
modified accordingly.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Josh Palmer at (916) 464-4674 or 
Joshua.Palmer@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
Original Signed by Adam Laputz for 
 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


